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EHC (Environment Health Coalition) and Olivewood co-developed and executed our 
very first joint leadership training for residents engaged in our work. The SALTA 
leadership development training was a 7-session training from September to November 
to empower residents living in environmental justice communities. The training was 
conducted in English and Spanish over Zoom in the evenings. The goal of the training 
was to help attendees become more effective community leaders. Training topics were 
– Leadership, Environmental Justice, Asthma, Housing, Climate Justice, Food Justice, 
and Messaging. Together, we created and showcased three video tours of 
environmental justice communities to highlight the wins of community members and the 
strategies that they utilized that were effective in building community health. 
 
The training provided education on how to advocate for Food Justice in their 
communities using planning steps in crafting the message to educate community 
members in bringing resolutions to the inequities in supply of availability of healthy 
foods in their communities.  
  
42 residents graduated from the training, 21 of them from EHC and 21 from Olivewood. 
With Rotary funding, we were able to provide healthy mid-session meals and a 
graduation meal for attendees. At the graduation, Olivewood guided attendees through 
a cooking demonstration on healthy “agua frescas” and provided them with take-home 
garden kits. 
 
Olivewood Gardens / Kitchenistas provided education on healthy meals and 
demonstrated preparation.   
 
As a club member:  
 
I have been in contact with EHC throughout the training sessions which were held on 
Zoom.  We continue to stay connected and had EHC attend our club meeting held on 
Zoom (2/8/2022) where the topic was Environmental Health.  EHC shared their work 
with our presenter from the California Natural Resource Agency, Moises Moreno-
Rivera, Assistant Secretary for Equity and Environment Justice.    
 
The trainings were held via Zoom and there were not social media posts at the time, 
they will share the results of the advocacy and will continue to share social media 
outcomes as a result. I will continue to connect and share these through our social 
media.  
 
I am working to attend their meetings which has been challenged by Covid. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Documents & Photos detailing their program have been uploaded. 
 
Receipts  
Olivewood Gardens has provided receipts for the food they supplied in support of the 
women who attended the training, in the amounts of $600 and $1650.   
 
Respectfully,  
 
Lynn O’Halloran for Solana Beach Eco Rotary Club 
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